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INSURANCE DISCLAIMER




[bookmark: _GoBack]Unfortunately, insurance companies do not recognize Bio-Identical Hormone replacement therapy as “necessary medicine”. Bio-Identical hormone therapy is considered “alternative medicine”.  
Additionally, the physicians and physician assistants at Allura Skin, Laser, and Wellness Clinic are not associated with any insurance companies, including MEDICARE.  
As a result your insurance is not obligated to pay for your blood work, consultations, insertions or pellets.
However, we do encourage you to submit a claim for your visit as we have found, on occasion, patients have been reimbursed a small portion of treatment fees. 
Upon request, we can mail paperwork you may submit to your insurance company to file for reimbursement.   
For patients who have access to Health Savings Account (HSA), you may pay for your treatment with HAS credit or debit card. We encourage you to consider a Health Savings Account if this option is offered by your employer.
We require payment at time of service and accept MasterCard, Visa, American Express, Discover, Care Credit, personal checks and cash.  

By signing below, I understand the information given above.

______________________________________    	______________________
Print Name      						    	Date of Birth


______________________________________    	_______________________
Signature							 Date
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4450 Union Street Ste. 201 Johnstown, CO 80534      (970) 223-0193   (970) 669-5348 fax	http://www.alluraclinic.com




  


image1.jpg
LLURA

skin, laser &
wellness clinic





